
Dear BBI Friends and Family,

We are celebrating the successful 2 DAYS at Suny Purchase in New York, and wish to 
extend a heartfelt thank you to the amazing faculty, the talented students, and all the 
parents and teachers that helped make it a memorable event! 

We were touched by your heartfelt feedback and moved by the marked improvement 
that happened so quickly. It’s what makes it worth it to us...to know that you’re learn-
ing, growing and making new friends in the dance community. 

Take a look at the some of the pictures and comments below. 

We’ll see you next year! 

Sincerely, 

Lisa and Heidi

Suny Purchase, New York 
June 28th and 29th 2010
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...you’ve given us a gift that we’ll remember 
for a long time. 
                   D. Severance, NY - parent

Thank you so much for providing us all 
with this incredible opportunity to train 
and dance with such talented, knowledgeable  
people in such an exciting venue.  This was 
an amazing, eye-opening experience!  
                             Liz Picini, VA

...you & your entire crew are amazing - 
we look forward to so much more. 
            Carla Martinese, VA - parent

...I feel really inspired!

WOW!  What an exciting couple of days! 

Thank you both for such an awesome time! 

Thank you so much! I had an AMAZING time at BBI!! 
" "                             Jaclyn Yarusso, NY
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